The Honorable Ron Morrison Commissioner, Precinct 4 Williamson County 305 Exchange Boulevard, Ste. 100 Hutto, Texas 78634

Ref: Williamson County ESD #3

Dear Commissioner Morrison,

It has come to my attention that your office may be accepting application for consideration of appointment to serve on the Board of Williamson County Emergency Services District (ESD) #3.

By this letter, I am formally requesting you consider my appointment to serve the vacant seats on the board.

It is my understanding that to be eligible to serve on the board, an applicant must own property within the ESD service area. As you are aware, our engineering firm constructed a new office in Hutto located at 321 Ed Schmidt Boulevard, which is located within the ESD service area. We have occupied the building since Year 2008.

I appreciate your consideration of this appointment. Should you require any other additional information as to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Daniel P. Hejl